

Fakenham Junior School

Be the best YOU can be.

Queens Road • Fakenham • Norfolk NR21 8BN

Tel: 01328 862188

Email: office@fakenhamjunior.org.uk Executive Headteacher: Adam Mason Head of Junior Phase: Thomas Scannell

Dear Parents and Carers,

The end of another good week at FJS, they are flying by, soon the holiday season will be upon us. I've seen plenty of kindness, learning and creativity. Well done.

On Monday, the school observed 2 minutes silence as part as part of Remembrance Day.

Thank you to our six year 6 children who went into the town centre and laid a wreath...Jake, Reece, Esmé, Will, Amelia and Ollie.



Tarka the therapy Labrador and Jane have been in this week listening to some fabulous readers. Also, to our volunteers who come in to read with the children and support them, thank you. Reading is a massive part of our school ethos. We currently have read 1911 books and we're only 10 weeks in! That works out at around 38 books a day! Incredible.

The children continue to thrive in their swimming lessons and in all their learning. And for this I thank our wonderful team, forever putting the children first, striving to engage and educate on so many levels. You are amazing.

Today we raised money for Children in Need. A huge shout out and thank you to all those who helped, donated, supported, and danced their merry way around the playground on the ramble. Some photos will follow next week.

I hope you all have a lovely weekend, Best wishes.

Tom Scannell and the staff at FJS

